
	

	

6th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, Guardian or Carer 
 
RE: Year 8 Options Day 
 
Hewens College will be holding its annual Year 8 Options Day on Tuesday 11th May, 2021. The day will involve 
all Year 8 students participating in a range of activities that will assist them in making an informed decision about 
their GCSE options subjects. Students will partake in a Careers Fair in college giving them an insight into the 
professions they can aspire to, will engage in team building activities and learn how their choices now might 
impact their futures.  
 
All Year 8 students and their parents, guardians or carers are invited to attend our virtual presentation of options 
subjects available to students at Hewens College. Each subject area will offer all the pertinent information you 
need to support your child in making an informed decision about their future.  
 
The presentation will go live at 6:00pm at  https://trhat.co.uk/virtualoptionsks4-hc/. Along with the course on 
offer, the application process will also be explained. There will be a dedicated Options page on the College 
website, offering additional guidance and support for both students and their parents, guardians and carers. 
Please may I request you submit the online form with your desired choices by Friday 14th May.  
 
I look forward to you all joining us virtually on Tuesday 11th May.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr Stephen Waldron 
Principal 
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